
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 7, 2014 
 
Wisconsin Supreme Court 
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 1688 
Madison, WI  53701-1688 
 
RE:  Petition 13-11 (relating to Pro Hac Vice Applications)  
 
Dear Honorable Justices: 
 
The State Bar of Wisconsin supports rule petition 13-11, as submitted by Rod Rogahn, Board of 
Administrative Oversight Chairperson and Keith Sellen, Office of Lawyer Regulation Director.   
 
At its meeting on December 6, 2013, the Board of Governors voted by a vote of greater than 
60%, 43-0-1, to support petition 13-11, which would increase the fees paid by attorneys seeking 
pro hac vice admission in Wisconsin.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact State Bar of Wisconsin Executive Director George Brown or Public Affairs Director Lisa 
Roys. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Patrick J. Fiedler 
President, State Bar of Wisconsin 
5302 Eastpark Blvd. 
P.O. Box 7158 
Madison, WI  53707-7158 


